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  Snow Rabbit Camille Garoche,2015 This story is
about two sisters, a walk in the snowy forest, and
the appearance of an enchanted rabbit.
  Paper Cut Owen Gildersleeve,2014-06 DIVPaper Cut
is a unique perspective into one of the most
exciting fields of contemporary illustration. With
contributions from 30 of the top papercraft
illustrators, showcasing their amazing works and
delving into their craft, this book will awe and
inspire you. Author Owen Gildersleeve explores why
these artists love papercraft, how they use it and
what makes their work unique. See their ideas,
inspirations and process in 250 full color photos
that includes a range of interesting textured
colored paper stocks dotted throughout. See
exclusive works from designers like Chrissie
MacDonald, Hattie Newman, Peter Callesen, Kyle
Bean Helen Friel, Rob Ryan, Jeff Nishinaka and
more!/div
  The Book of Papercutting Chris Rich,1993 A
complete guide to all the techiques with more than
100 project ideas.--Title page.
  The Art of Papercutting Jessica
Palmer,2015-08-01 “An excellent mix of the
practical and the inspirational . . . featuring
the fantastic, Beardsley-like intricate arabesque
designs of the author.” —The Papercraft Post Blog
Learn how to separate the visual world into
positive and negative shapes and design gorgeous
images with pattern, texture and impact. A
practical section shows step by step how to ‘draw
with a knife’ safely and effectively. Then Jessica
provides artistic insights into an inspiring
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selection of her paper artworks, including
silhouettes, portraits, landscapes, fashion
images, illustrations, life drawing and more.
“Intermediate and advanced artists in search of a
fresh technique will find this guide challenging
and absorbing.” —Library Journal “Here she
explains how to see the world through a paper
cutter’s eyes. It’s all about seeing the positive
and negative shapes in your subject, so the
experience will stand you in good stead if you
wish to improve your drawing skills.” —The Leisure
Painter “Here are dozens of beautiful, inspiring
papercuts.” —Machine Knitting Monthly
  Kirigami: Paper Cutting and Folding Rachael L.
Thomas,2019-08-01 Kirigami will introduce kids to
the Japanese art of folding and cutting paper to
make amazing creations. They will learn how to
make a spiderweb, a snowflake, fun decorations,
and more! Easy-to-follow instructions accompanied
by how-to photos keep projects accessible for
readers brand-new to paper art. The captivating
creations are sure to appeal to young crafters
everywhere. Aligned to Common Core Standards and
correlated to state standards. Checkerboard
Library is an imprint of Abdo Publishing, a
division of ABDO.
  All Things Paper Ann Martin,2013-05-21 Make
decorative, simple do-it-yourself projects with
this friendly guide to paper crafting. You and
your family will love to spend hours making
beautiful paper art, jewelry, and decorations with
All Things Paper. This easy paper crafts book
comes with simple-to-follow instructions and
detailed photos that show you how to create
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colorful and impressive art objects to display at
home—many of which have practical uses. It is a
great book for experienced paper craft hobbyists
looking for new ideas or for new folders who want
to learn paper crafts from experts. Projects in
this papercrafting book include: Candle Luminaries
Citrus Slice Coasters Mysterious Stationery Box
Everyday Tote Bag Silver Orb Pendant Fine Paper
Yarn Necklace Wedding Cake Card Perfect Journey
Journal And many more… All the projects in this
book are designed by noted paper crafters like
Benjamin John Coleman, Patricia Zapata, and
Richela Fabian Morgan. They have all been creating
amazing objects with paper for many years. Whether
you're a beginner or have been paper crafting for
many years, you're bound to find something you'll
love in All Things Paper. Soon you will be on your
way to creating your own designs and paper art.
  Playing with Pop-ups Helen Hiebert,2014-05-01
DIVEnter the enchanting world of pop-ups and
handmade paper crafts. Join author Helen Hiebert
as she guides you through materials, tools and
pop-up basics including parallel folds, angle
folds, combinations and variations, and layered
pop-ups. Enjoy creating 20 projects to play with
ranging from cards and books to buildings, graphic
design pieces, and more. Featuring a high-end
gallery of artists, whose beautiful work will
inspire you to make your own amazing paper art,
Playing with Pop-Ups will teach you to create
interactive pieces that everyone will enjoy./div
  Paper Cutting Book Laura Heyenga,2011-05-11
There's a renaissance underway in the art form of
cut paper, with an explosion of raw talent and an
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abundance of amazing work produced in the medium
in recent years. This gorgeous volume features
work from 26 contemporary international artists
who are creating images of astonishing intricacy,
using little more than paper and blade. Featuring
a host of new discoveries and including art by
such stars as Nikki McClure, Rob Ryan, and Thomas
Allen, as well as a number of emerging
practitioners, Paper Cutting is sure to engage art
buffs and indie crafters alike. An in-depth
introduction by paper art expert Natalie Avella
illuminates the rich history of the centuries-old
form, and a whimsical preface by beloved artist
Rob Ryan rounds out this delightful collection.
  Lots of Spots Lois Ehlert,2011-04-05 Caldecott
Honor artist Lois Ehlert invokes birds and beasts
from all walks of the animal kingdom in this
collection of fun, clever, and witty poems.
Beautifully illustrated in Lois’s signature bold
and bright collage style, this exploration of
camouflage and adornment will both illuminate and
delight.
  The Art Lesson Allison Marks,Wayne
Marks,2017-08-01 Kar-Ben Read-Aloud eBooks with
Audio combine professional narration and text
highlighting to bring eBooks to life! Shoshana
loves spending time at Grandma Jacobs' art studio
and for Shavuot, Grandma Jacobs has a very special
art project in mind! Shoshana learns how to make
papercuts by carefully folding squares of paper
and cutting shapes out of them. But can she create
works of art as beautiful as the ones Grandma
makes?
  Baby Bird Andrew Gibbs,2019-03-05 All birds are
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born to fly, thinks Baby Bird, watching the other
hatchlings leave the nest. I suppose it’s now or
never… But one of Baby’s wings is twisted and
shrunken and not at all like the other one.
Instead of flying, Baby plummets to the ground.
There, Baby makes a new friend, and learns that
sometimes you have to find unexpected ways to
achieve your dreams. A moving story about the
power of friendship and the importance of
accepting yourself just the way you are, this
lovely watercolor picture book shows how friends
can help you overcome difficulty.
  Creative Paper Cutting Shufunotomo,2010-11-16
Transform a simple sheet of paper into a delicate
snowflake, a sweet flower, or a dainty doily—or
create an enchanted forest using a modern twist on
the traditional technique for making paper dolls.
Paper cutouts get a fresh look in this
contemporary approach to the practice of
transforming paper into art. It’s full of clever
and cute designs and a range of different cutting
techniques that you can use to make your own
cutouts for display, decoration, or embellishment.
Offering a range of styles, this book presents
paper cutting techniques through clear step-by-
step instruction, detailed diagrams, and
templates. Once you’ve mastered the basics,
creative uses for paper cutouts are offered,
including as cards, gift wrap, mobiles, collages,
stencils, garlands, and more. Make the paper cuts
in this book and add a creative touch to your
home, gifts, or projects.
  Henri's Scissors Jeanette Winter,2013-08-27 Step
into the colorful world of Henri Matisse and his
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magnificent paper cutouts in this biography by
acclaimed picture book creator Jeanette Winter. In
a small weaving town in France, a young boy named
Henri-Emile Matisse drew pictures everywhere, and
when he grew up, he moved to Paris and became a
famous artist who created paintings that were
adored around the world. But late in life a
serious illness confined him to a wheelchair, and
amazingly, it was from there that he created among
his most beloved works—enormous and breathtaking
paper cutouts. Based on the life of Henri Matisse,
this moving and inspirational picture book
biography includes a note from the author, dynamic
quotes from Matisse himself, and an illuminating
look at a little-known part of a great artist’s
creative process.
  The Art of Eric Carle Eric Carle,2021-03-09
Carle is one of the most beloved illustrators of
children's books. This retrospective is more than
just an appreciation of his art, however. The book
also contains an insightful autobiography
illustrated with personal photographs, an
anecdotal essay by his longtime editor, a
photographic essay on how Carle creates his
collages, and writings by Carle and his
colleagues. Still, it is the artwork in the
oversize volume that seizes the imagination. More
than 60 of his full-color collage pictures are
handsomely reproduced and serve as a statement of
Carle's impressive talent. - Booklist
  The Amazing Paper Cuttings of Hans Christian
Andersen Beth Wagner Brust,1994 Hans Christian
Andersen, the Danish storyteller whose fairy tales
are known all over the world, was also a gifted
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artist. He made hundreds, perhaps thousands, of
paper cuttings of swans, clowns, toy theaters,
windmills, angels, and other whimsical images.
Often he made the paper cuttings while telling a
story, then gave them to the children listening to
him. In this inspired biography, Beth Wagner Brust
tells the story of Andersen as an artist who used
his many talents to escape the poverty into which
he was born and who entertained others with not
only his famous stories but also his innovative
and original art.
  Papercutting Claudia Hopf,2010-12-30 Everything
beginners need to learn the craft, including
tools, step-by-step instructions, and finishing
tips.
  Paper Crafts for Kids Stefania Luca,2020-06-30
Get creative with cool paper crafts for kids ages
4-8! From an Origami Cat to a Whirling Windmill to
Clothespin Pirate Puppets—there are tons of cool
crafts that start with just scissors and a piece
of paper. Bursting with a variety of colorful,
ready-to-cut templates paired with easy-to-follow
instructions, these paper crafts for kids ages 4-8
let you cut, fold, color, and get crafty anytime.
Have a blast piecing together a Unicorn Jigsaw
Puzzle, creating a magical Balancing Butterfly, or
crafting a cool Owl Hat—all with just scissors,
glue, and the paper provided. Some of the crafts
for kids ages 4-8 like a Paper Roll Hedgehog or
Envelope Scarecrows only need a few household
materials you likely have on hand, limiting trips
to the craft store. Happy crafting! This book of
crafts for kids ages 4-8 includes: Cut it out—Get
ready to practice scissor skills with 25 awesome
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ready-to-cut templates. Follow the leader—Stay on
track from the first snip to the final fold with
super simple instructions anyone can follow.
Crafts in color—Cool, colorful illustrations
appeal to kids and parents alike. Paper has never
been so fun with these playful paper crafts for
kids ages 4-8.
  Lotte's Magical Paper Puppets Brooke
Hartman,2020-10-20 Lotte thinks the cinema is
magic. But Lotte doesn’t just want to watch the
magic: she wants to make it. Before Walt Disney
made history with Snow White, Lotte Reiniger
created what is considered one of the first
feature-length animated films: The Adventures of
Prince Achmed. With the outset of World War II,
Lotte had to leave her home in Germany, fleeing
from place to place for years. But she never
stopped creating. Through a love of fairy tales, a
strong creative vision, and her uniquely
expressive paper puppets, Lotte brought new
possibilities to the world of film. Written in
gorgeous lyrical prose, and illustrated with
striking papercut illustrations that evoke Lotte’s
classic silhouette creations, this captivating
picture book will introduce readers to the life
and art of an unsung creative trailblazer.
  Simply Paper Cutting Anna Bondoc,2012 Bondoc
reveals her deceptively simple pattern art
techniques for making richly textured crafts that
are colorful, chic, and completely covetable.
  Extraordinary Things to Cut Out and Collage
Maria Rivans,2020-04-14 If you want to discover
the fun of collage then this fabulous book is the
perfect kit. Collage artist Maria Rivans has
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gathered hundreds of beautiful, quirky, and
downright daft images, and they're all here for
you to cut out and stick. Flowers, birds, cats,
and butterflies can be combined with buildings,
eyes, moustaches, and catalog models in dubious
pants to create extraordinary original artworks
and talking pieces! Maria provides an introduction
to collage styles and tips on technique. An ideal
activity for young and old, this book is a perfect
gift or self-purchase for anyone seeking arty fun
and a great deal of sticky silliness!
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